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Stay connected with CIP  
by following us online! 

Thank You to Our 2015 Board of Trustees 
As we begin to wind down another successful year at the Columbus International Program, 

we would like to take a moment to express our appreciation for our Board of Trustees. We 

thank all of our Board members for their hard work and dedication to CIP’s mission of 

Promoting International Understanding Through Intercultural Exchange.  

Welcome to the 2016 Board: Sara Hall & Seth Frey 

Phil Beltz - President 

Mikalene Guiser - Secretary 

Teri Alexander - Treasurer 

Pranab Bhattacharya 

Yana Belen 

Bethany Glick 

Marian Harris 

Bahram Hashemi 

Mark Waite - Vice President, Programs 

Alexandra Wintrich - Social Chair 

Vlad Kapustin - Governance Chair 

Nick Buckner 

Katja Garvey 

Leo Knoblauch 

Don Utter 

Lyndsie White 

Sara Hall was born and raised just outside Columbus, Ohio. She attended Canal Winchester High 

School, and decided to temporarily cut ties with her home town and attend Centre College in Dan-

ville, Kentucky. Sara studied History and Psychology and joined Kappa Kappa Gamma Sorority, 

played varsity softball, and traveled abroad to Vietnam, Cambodia, China, Jordan and Israel. Upon 

graduation, Sara attended law school at Florida Coastal School of Law in Jacksonville, Florida. Sara 

spent a semester in Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina as a legal fellow for the State Court of Bosnia 

and Herzegovina. While living in Sarajevo, Sara had the opportunity to travel extensively around 

Eastern Europe. Sara graduated from Florida Coastal with a certificate in International and Com-

parative Law and decided it was time to return home to Ohio, where she became a member of the 

Ohio Bar Association in November 2014.  

Seth Frey is currently a finance adviser at Cardinal Health, which means he manages several multi-

million dollar accounts and partners with several senior-level executives to drive cost savings and 

new sources of revenue. Before his time at Cardinal Health, Seth held finance roles at Nationwide 

Insurance, Limited Brands and Ohio Health.  He holds a Bachelors in Finance and International 

Business from Slippery Rock University in Pennsylvania. Seth and his partner, have been involved 

with CIP since 2014, hosting two International Professionals in Residence (IPRs) from Sweden.  

http://www.linkedin.com/pub/columbus-international-program/47/158/202
https://twitter.com/CIPColumbus
https://www.youtube.com/user/CIPCOLS1970
https://www.facebook.com/CIPColumbus
https://instagram.com/cipcolumbus/
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Former CIP Intern Published in The Elicitor 
 

Congratulations to former CIP intern Bryan Rosenthal, who was published recently as 

a guest contributor in The Elicitor. Take a moment to read Bryan’s essay on coopera-

tion between the U.S. and Russia for solving problems in the Middle East, which can 

be found here. The Elicitor is a foreign policy blog focusing on relations with Russia, 

co-founded by another former CIP intern, Peter Marzalik.  

 

Congratulations to both Bryan and Peter for their continued success! 

CIP is on the Move! 

  After more than 20 great years at our office located downtown in the Jefferson 

     Center, we are moving to the Northwest Side of Columbus on September 19th. 

 Our new office will be located at: 

 4900 Reed Road - Suite 331  

 Columbus, OH 43220 

 

 Stop by and say hello! 

 

Photos From the Taste of Columbus Are In 

Visit our Facebook page or our website to see more  photos from our 41st Annual International Taste of  

Columbus and relive that wonderful evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have not already, please take a moment to fill out our survey  and give us your feedback on the event so 

that we can keep improving and make the 42nd better than ever! Click here to take the survey. 

http://elicitor.org/2015/08/14/the-u-s-and-russia-must-cooperate-to-defeat-isis/
https://www.facebook.com/CIPColumbus
http://www.cipcolumbus.org
http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07ebf8v3v9idg436vc/start
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2015 Corporate Sponsorship and Memberships are still available and are always welcome. Go to 
www.cipcolumbus.org/join-us.html to obtain your membership today! Your partnership is valuable to 

our organization’s survival and continued success. 

September 4-11: “Portraits of Love” Art Exhibit 
 

Location:  Peggy R. McConnell Arts Center of Worthington 

       777 Evening Street. 

       Worthington, Ohio 43085 

 
“Portraits of Love” is an anti-human trafficking youth art exhibit, sponsored 

by the Ohio Children’s Trust Fund and Ohio Human Trafficking Task Force, 

in collaboration with the Hope and Liberation Coalition and the Ohio Youth 

Empowerment Program. Click here for more details. 
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Stay Plugged in with CIP 

We’re reinvigorating our social media presence and 

would love to connect with you! Be sure to follow us 

on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, LinkedIn, and You-

Tube for the latest news and updates from CIP.  

 

      Be sure to Like, Share, and Retweet our posts to spread the word about  

      CIP with your friends, family, and co-workers. 

     ...see you online! 
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https://twitter.com/CIPColumbus
http://www.linkedin.com/pub/columbus-international-program/47/158/202
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https://instagram.com/cipcolumbus/

